\HOBARTI

SERVICE

MAKE THE MOST OF THE SUMMER SLUMP

Why you should get service while the kids are gone.

1. Proper Shut Down Methods
While not in use for extended periods of time, make sure to properly shut down your
equipment. Following the correct procedures for shut down helps to protect your

equipment from damage and provides easier start-up when the school year resumes.

Find the following shut-down procedures for your machine here.

2. No Disruptions to Employees or Students
Allowing Hobart Service technicians to work on your equipment during the summer
prevents them from getting in the way of employees or students. The technicians are
able to perform extensive maintenance efficiently and effectively, without disrupting

school hours.

3. Machine Lasts Longer
Consistent preventative maintenance keeps your equipment running at peak
performance and lengthens the lifespan of the machine. Protecting your equipment

before problems arise allows the machine to continue doing its job.

4. Ready for the New School Year
Servicing your equipment during the summer ensures that your equipment is ready
during the year and reduces unplanned downtime. There are many students who
depend on their school cafeterias. Preventative maintenance means your kitchen will

not fail you or your students.
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